
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, February 13, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: National Pancake Day  

 Pancakes and Sausage  

 Pepperoni Pizza  

 Salad Bar  

 Diced Peaches 

 Milk   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Anthony Traverso 

   Dominick Traverso  

 

1. Do you like jolly ranchers? Do you like bracelets? Then buy a Jolly Rancher bracelet! 

Buy them for your friends or just for yourself. They are both delicious and fashionable. 

Get yours for $1 at lunch. There is Limited supply so buy yours soon! 

 

2. Battle of the Books is Thursday, February 15
th

 at 12:30 in the small gym. All participants 

should be reading, reading, reading and working with their teammates to make a battle 

plan. Don’t forget to learn the authors!  Check with your coaches on Friday to pick up 

your t-shirt.  Happy Reading! If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Sutsser.  

 

3. There will not be a Green Team meeting this week because of conferences.  Please stop 

in next week, we will be making energy houses and preparing for the carnival. 

 

4. Calling all chefs! 8
th

 grade Culinary Club with meet today after school until 4:30 pm in 

room 108. All 8
th

 Graders are welcome to come and make a Valentine’s Day treat! If you 

have any questions please see Ms. Vogg. 

 

5. Reminder there will be no Fusion today.  

 

6. Attention all GAC participants - the Gurrie Activity Council will meet today after school 

in Mr. Ingwersen's room to brainstorm themes for this year's Winter Dance. Any one is 

welcome to join us as we plan for the big Winter Dance on February 23rd - so come with 

your fresh ideas! See Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions.  

 

7. Congratulations to Audrey Hultman who last night competed with other students from 

across western cook county in the Scripps Regional Spelling Bee at McClure. Audrey did 

a great job and made it deep into the competition before finally, in the 5th round, getting 

tripped up by the word GYNARCHY (pronounced guy-nar-key) - a noun meaning rule 

by women or a woman.  She worked hard all fall and early winter preparing as a member 

of our spelling bee club and represented Gurrie and District 105 very well. Great job, 

Audrey!  

 



8. There is a make a EMM meeting for 8
th

 Grade students during lunch today in Ms. 

Kulaga’s room. We will be discussing our upcoming LPCS trip and have permission slips 

for Share Your Soles. If you have any questions please see Ms. Quinn.  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


